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Focus on: Vacancies 
NHS Jobs will be updated for Primary Care 

Advertising from 7 March 2022. GPWales and 

NWSSP Recruitment Services are here to support 

you through the improved and streamlined 

functionality to ensure minimal disruption to you 

when creating a new vacancy. 

GP Practices will still be able to create their Job 

Adverts on GPWales in the same way you do now, 

and Practice Managers will still be able to access 

NHS Jobs to download applicants and shortlist 

offline. There have been some updates to the 

shortlisting process, and it is important that you 

access the guidance documents provided by NWSSP 

Recruitment Services to understand what the 

changes are.  These were sent out in an email from 

NWSSP on 1/3/22 to all Practice Managers. 

New Practice Manager accounts will be created, and 

you will receive notification of this and be required 

to set up a password to access. These will replace 

any accounts held in the current NHS jobs site. 

Primary Care Advertising webpages have lots of 

useful documents, guidance and a FAQ section that 

will support you through the recruitment process.  

 
 

 

 

Welsh Language updates 

A very Happy St Davids Day to all!  Please enter details of the 

Welsh Language skills for your Practice team in the WNWRS 

using the Welsh Language button in the  Demographics and 

Education section of the individual’s Staff Record. 

  

This helps us to understand the proficiency and availability 

of those able to speak Welsh and is used by our 

Stakeholders to plan effective training and service delivery 

across Wales. 

Partneriaeth Cydwasanaethau 
Gwasanaethau Cyflogaeth 
 
Shared Services Partnership 
Employment Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WNWRS Newsletter  

 February 2022 

  
 Knowledge Exchange Event 
Cardiff University and HEIW are looking to invite those working 

in a General Practice surgery to take part in a knowledge 

exchange event that will explore the Primary Care skill mix in 

Wales and the place of Pharmacists in General Practice 

surgeries. We are eager to hear the views of a range of General 

Practice surgery staff, including clinical and administrative staff, 

those already working with a General Practice Pharmacist, as 

well as those who are not.  The event will involve two-way 

exchange of knowledge and perspectives on the place of 

Pharmacists in general practice surgeries, their potential for 

added value, as well as challenges to their effective integration 

into the General Practice skill-mix. Such discussions will inform 

the development of materials that will be made widely available 

to General Practice teams and Pharmacists across Wales.  If you 

or any members of your team would like to attend one of the 

knowledge exchange events please see the email sent to all 

Practice Managers on 3.3.22 for further information. 

Should you have any questions or queries relating to this 
project, please contact Alison Bullock on 
bullockad@cardiff.ac.uk 

You can also visit our website at: http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk  

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us: 
 
Tel:   01792 860489 
Email:    NWSSP.PrimaryCareWNWRS@Wales.nhs.uk 
 

Data Extract 31/03/2022 
Thank you to the 76% of Practices across Wales who 

have already logged into the WNWRS this quarter and 

validated their data.  If you haven’t already, please log 

into the WNWRS as soon as possible and check all the 

staff records are correct for your Practice.   

If you have any problems logging in or have any 

feedback on the WNWRS, please do not hesitate to 

contact us on the email address below. 
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